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UNVEILING THE IMPACT OF INTELLIDRIVE

Without Tyres-as-a-Service

Fleet managers respond to vehicle 
breakdowns at all hours, and roadside 
repairs often take hours.

VEHICLE BREAKDOWN MANAGEMENT

INVENTORY

FUEL CONSUMPTION

ROUTINE MAINTENANCE

DRIVER SAFETY

With Tyres-as-a-Service

Tyres-as-a-Service can reduce vehicle 
breakdowns and improve uptime by 
monitoring fleets 24/7 and dispatching 
service providers.

Fleet managers respond to vehicle 
breakdowns at all hours, and roadside 
repairs often take hours.

Tyres-as-a-Service’s subscription 
service for tyres eliminates the need to 
tie up cash in tyre inventory.

Fleets hold months of tyre inventory on 
hand, tying up cash that could be better 
deployed elsewhere. 

Tyres-as-a-Service uses automated 
tyre inflation, premium tyres and regular 
maintenance to help improve fuel efficiency.

Underinflated tyres lead to sub-optimal 
fuel performance.

Tyres-as-a-Service uses tech-enabled 
solutions, advanced tracking and algorithms 
to streamline routine maintenance.

Routine tyre maintenance requires 
significant manual work. Employees often 
check each vehicle for service needs.

Tyres-as-a-Service’s proactive tread 
depth and leak detection flags vehicles 
that need attention.

Fleet managers have limited visibility 
into tyre health and tread depth.


